From: Jim Nyhof Jim@dawsonins.com

Sent: Tue 7/24/2012 1:54 PM
To:

Subject: RE: FEMA levees go to FMDam.org for the story

The levee’s in Oxbow that were removed this Spring were purchase under the FMA FEMA program. The
recently approved National Flood Insurance Program allows for these lots to be repurchased. Currently,
the plan is to have the levee’s replaced yet this fall by the county under the provision in the Flood
Insurance Program. There are additional properties in Oxbow purchased under the HMGP FEMA
program that Hoeven’s legislation was hoping to change. These lots, in Oxbow anyway, are nothing we
would ever try to protect.

Jim

James E. Nyhof

Financial Services Manager| Dawson Insurance | 701-237-3311 | jim@dawsonins.com

Dawson Insurance is an advocate with unequalled commitment to provide solutions for our clients' everyday
needs.
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